New buses Pl and P2
STARTING OCTOBER 26

As part of the reshaping of London’s bus services, there
will be a reorganization of certain routes in the Surrey
Docks area.

Two new routes, numbered Pl and P2, will be introduced
in place of existing routes 82 and 202.

These two new routes will introduce a new type of
bus—single deck, one-man-operated—on which you
pay as you enter. There will be a flat fare of 6d. Please
have your fare ready as you board.

The buses on routes Pl and P2 are new vehicles
with new equipment for collecting fares, and we ask
for the co-operation of our passengers until the new
system has had time to settle down.
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New bus Pl will run daily. On Mondays to Saturdays
buses will run on a circular route from New Cross
Clifton Rise by way of Trundleys Road, Surrey Docks
station, Galleywall Road, St. James’s Road, Rotherhithe
New Road, Surrey Docks station and back along Trund-
leys Road to New Cross. The Sunday service will be
between New Cross and Rotherhithe New Road Canal
Bridge only, running in both directions and not serving
Galleywall Road or St. James's Road.

New bus P2 will run on Mondays to Saturdays only
on a circular route from Rotherhithe S5t. Marychurch
Street by way of Amos Estate, Rotherhithe Street,
Surrey Docks station, Rotherhithe New Road, St James's
Road, Galleywall Road, Surrey Docks station and back by
way of Rotherhithe Street and Amos Estate to Rother-
hithe St. Marychurch Street.

Existing bus routes 82 and 202 will be withdrawn and
there will no longer be a bus service through the
Rotherhithe Tunnel.




